
Gentet, Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 19 October 2013 11:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am writing to protest against the change of use of 6 Erskine Road NM 

It would be a serious loss to the community of not just Primrose Hill but the whole of NVY3 and 
surrounding areas if Triyoga was forced out of the area It is a gentle spot in a frantic city 

The small businesses of the area appear to be under a lot of pressure from high street chains and 
from development in general This is evident from the changing face of Regent's Park Road 

Keeping wholesome modest companies like Triyoga in business alongside newcomers is vital I 
think to keeping alive a vibrancy that is in danger of being lost 

Faithfully yours, 


